Owen Treeanier

From: Owen Trepanier

Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 1:29 PM

To: 'Patrick Wright'

Cc: ‘Ron Wampler'; "Natalie Hill'; 'gfavelli@comcast.net’; Tom Favelli (favelli59@aol.com);
Enid Terregrossa (etorregrosa@cityofkeywest-fl.gov); Will Shepler (will@wshepler.com)

Subject: Permits No. 16-2583, 16-1000914, 17-315 (1028-1030 Truman)

Attachments: Re-Inspection.pdf

Hi Pat,

Please accept this email as a formal request/ notice for the tolling and extension of the next inspection period for
Building Permits No. 16-2583, 16-1000914, and 17-315 based on the Governor’s Executive Order No. 18-51.

It is my understanding that the project would require an inspection or expire 180 days from the last inspection, which
according to the attached re-inspection receipt occurred on 12/12/17. Therefore, under the provisions of the EO 18-51,
my calculation of the extension is:

Last Inspection: 12/12/17

Next Inspection/ Expiration Date: 06/10/18
240-day Tolling: 02/05/19

6-month Extension: 08/05/19

Thanks for your assistance.
Owen

Trepanier & Associates, Inc.

Land Planners & Development Consultants
1421 First Street, P.O. Box 2155

Key West, FL 33045-2155

Ph. 305-293-8983 / Fx. 305-293-8748

www.owentrepanier.com




